## CAIRNGORMS LOCAL OUTDOOR ACCESS FORUM

## Tuesday 6<sup>th</sup> September 5.30 – 8.30pm Crown Estate Office, Tomintoul

## **MEETING AGENDA**

ltem		Paper
Ι.	Welcome	
2.	Apologies	
3.	Minutes of last meeting – approval and matters arising not otherwise appearing on agenda.	Draft Minutes
4.	Cairngorms LEADER – members update on the current programme with Q&A. Bridget Trussell	Verbal Update
5.	National Park Partnership Plan 2017 – Member discussion towards preparation of a CLOAF response to the NPPP current consultation ending 30 <sup>th</sup> September 2016.	Paper I
	<ul> <li>The following three issues are to be considered:</li> <li>Issue 4 – Visitor Infrastructure and Information</li> <li>Issue 5 – Active Cairngorms</li> <li>Issue 6 – Learning and Inclusion</li> </ul> Pete Crane to be in attendance.	
6.	LRA Section 13 duty. Access Casework update Doug Stewart	Paper 2
7.	Activities update and forward look Doug Stewart	Paper 3
8.	AOCB	
9.	Date of Next Meeting: 2017 programme TBC.	

The meeting will be preceded by soup and sandwiches from 5.00pm.

The meeting is scheduled to finish by 8.30pm or earlier.